
FORT DIX ELEMENTARY PRESENTS… 

OUR CHRISTMAS “MITTEN TREE” 

 

The holidays 

 are a time when  

many families who  

                                      are less fortunate have  

                                   the need for many simple 

items.  It is our tradition at Fort 

Dix School to collect mittens, gloves, 

                      hats, and scarves for our “mitten tree” 

which will be donated to help many families 

               in need.  If you would like to contribute, please 

         bring in your newly purchased winter accessories and  

hang them on our tree in the foyer of our building.   Our   

students will get so excited watching our “mitten tree” grow!

Thank You and Happy Holidays from THE MAIN OFFICE! 


